
 

 

 

 
 

Shuster Congratulates the Employees of Fulton County Medical 
Center on Critical $99,000 Grant 

 

Washington, D.C.– Congressman Shuster is pleased to congratulate the employees and 

management staff of Fulton County Medical Center on their recent award of a Health 

Resources and Services Administration grant in the amount of $99,000. 
 

The Fulton County Medical Center will use the grant to fund the purchase a new 

Echosonograhy unit that produces images of the heart that will be interpreted by FCMC’s 

Cardiologist, Dr. Donahoe. These images are used to diagnose abnormalities and prevent 

significant damage to the heart. 

 

“This is fantastic news for the employees of the Fulton County Medical Center and the 

cardiac patients who seek care there,” Shuster said.  “This is a critical grant that will 

allow the FCMC to purchase an expensive piece of equipment that will help save lives 

and make the work of the cardiology department more efficient.” 

 

“Fulton County and The Fulton County Medical Center are again very appreciative of the 

work and generosity of Senator Specter and Congressman Shuster,” said Jason F. 

Hawkins, President and CEO, Fulton County Medical Center. “These funds will ensure 

the highest quality of care will be provided in our community with state of the art 

equipment operated by the employees at FCMC.” 
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